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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 12, 2016 
 
Contact:  David J. Hoffman, Jr. 
                Email: homffmand@jipsd.org  
                Cell:    843-270-0306 
 
Ft. Johnson and Dills Bluff Roads Road Closure/Detour  
 
The James Island Public Service District Wastewater Department’s contractor will be making 
an emergency repair on a gravity sewer main at the intersection of Ft. Johnson Road and Dills 
Bluff Road.   The intersection of Fort Johnson Road and Dills Bluff Road will be closed on 
January 12, 2016, at approximately 8:00 PM and traffic will be detoured down Secessionville 
Road to Camp Road.  Local residents will be able to access their property. 
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JIPSD Road Closure: January 12, 2016
Intersection at Fort Johnson Rd & Dills Bluff Rd

Detour Route:
Secessionville Rd & Camp Rd
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